
From: CRCLOutreach <CRCLOutReach@HQ.DHS.GOV>  
Sent: Thursday, November 1, 2018 9:57 AM 
To: CRCLOutreach <CRCLOutReach@HQ.DHS.GOV> 
Cc: Community Engagement <communityengagement@HQ.DHS.GOV> 
Subject: Concerns with Enforcement Activities at Polling Locations  
 
Dear Stakeholders and Partners:  
  
We’ve heard a few concerns about immigration enforcement at polling locations during the early 
voting period leading up to election day on Tuesday, November 6. U.S. Immigration and 
Customs Enforcement (ICE) has addressed and clarified their position on this matter, please see 
their statement below:  
  
“ICE does not patrol or conduct enforcement operations at polling locations. Any flyers or 
advertisements claiming otherwise are false.” 
(https://twitter.com/ICEgov/status/1055074126451392513)  
  
If you have any additional questions, please contact us at: CommunityEngagement@hq.dhs.gov.   
  
Regards,  
DHS Office for Civil Rights and Civil Liberties  
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